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4 Landfill Committee Minutes
Draft Copy

May 2, 2016

Meeting convened promptly at 6 pm, with Vice Chairman Danny Ward presiding.

Commissioners Acuff, Callins, Hill, Miller, Voncannon and Ward were present, with Commissioner
Holdren substituting for Mrs. Dietz, Commissioner Simerly was absent.

Motion was made by Hill, seconded by Collins to accept the agenda. Motion passed by acclamation.

Motion was made by Miller, seconded by Collins to approve the minutes of the previous session. Motion

passed by acclamation.,
No old business was brought forth.

No new business was brought forth.

Landfill Director Lyons reported the theft of a recycling dumpster from the Amigos restaurant premises
on Thursday April 8, 2016. The dumpster was valued at $7,000, and is covered bythe countyinsurance

policy with a $500 deductible.
Hazardous waste event sponsored by the state is coming up April 7, 2016 from 9am -1pm.

Under commissioner comments, Commissioiner VonCannon stated that the media coverage wash't very
good for the hazardous waste event. Commissioner Hill stated that he would inquire about having a
biurb included prior to the event.

Meeting adjogrned at approximately 6:15

submitted by Mike Hill



